Letter of Recommendation
For Tedisha Jack

November 1, 2018
To whom it may concern,

It is a pleasure for me to recommend Tedisha Jack for a leadership role at Atascocita Middle
School. Mrs. Jack has been with my science department for five years now and has had great

success at getting students to achieve at a very high level.

When hired as a teacher Mrs. Jack came with teacher experience and was able to grow her
skills to the level that got her rewarded Teacher of the Year. She is always willing to try
something new and looks for evidence that her changes in teaching had a positive effect
towards student achievement. She works tirelessly to make sure each of her classes gets a

structure of instruction that better suits them than it did the day before.

As the years went by, Mrs. Jack had the opportunity to refresh the 8" grade science team. She
was able to turn the team into an effective planning team where each member had an equal
voice during planning. She always took the newer 8" grade teachers under her wing and

helped them see the reasons for teaching activities in a particular way.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding her character or teaching

A

Kyle C. Sampson, M.Ed.

Science Academic Lead Teacher at Atascocita Middle School
Technology Learning Coach at Clear Creek iSD
281-883-3973

kcsampson@gmail.com

abilities.

Sincerely,



